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Michelle M. Endresz

From: Heidi D. Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 4:31 PM
To: CMO BLASTS
Subject: CMO Blast - COVID Vaccine Hesitancy Survey is LIVE

Importance: High

On behalf of Dr. Jana Shaw… 
  
A team of vaccination and public health experts at Upstate have developed a COVID Vaccine Hesitancy Survey to help 
guide us through the COVID-19 vaccination rollout.  We aim to understand thoughts and behaviors surrounding COVID-
19 vaccination. The survey is anonymous, will take less than 5-minutes to complete, and can be found at the following 
link:  https://redcap.upstate.edu/surveys/?s=3MWYCDR7P4.  The survey link is also available on PCs throughout campus 
as a syringe icon on the desktop.  Please respond by March 5, 2021.  To receive assistance with survey completion, email 
Dr. Jana Shaw at shawja@upstate.edu. 
  
Best, 
  
Amy 
  
Amy Tucker, MD, MHCM 
Chief Medical Officer 
Associate Dean for Clinical Affairs, College of Medicine 
Vice President, Ambulatory Services and Population Health 
Admin:  Heidi Chapman 
315-464-4255 
 
The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 
 


